
Notice on the Publication Date for Final Audited Accounts:

The publication date for Final Audited Accounts for this Parish Council
has been moved by the government from 30th September for this Parish
Council to 30th November 2020. 

Also  to  give  local  authorities  more  flexibility,  the  requirement  for  the
public inspection period which is normally the first 10 working days of
July for this Parish Council has been removed. 

Instead this Parish Council must commence the public inspection period
on or before the first working day of September 2020. This means that
the draft accounts must be approved by 31 August 2020 at the latest
and the public inspection period for this Parish Council will commence
on 1st September 2020 and end on 15th September 2020.

The  government  has  recommended  that  all  local  authorities  provide
public notice on their websites as to when the public inspection period
would  usually  commence  and  explaining  why  this  Parish  Council  is
departing from normal practice for the 2019/20 accounts. 

The regulations implementing these measures were laid on 7 April 2020
and came into force on 30 April 2020. The regulations and supporting
documents  are  on  the  legislation.gov  website
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2020/404/contents/made

Paul Widdowson 
Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer
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